MARK BRNOVICH OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL LESLIE HEATHCOTTE
A G CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER
TTORNEY GENERAL OPERATIONS DIVISION

CINDY PALMER
PROCUREMENT SECTION

PROCUREMENT MANAGER

December 23, 2022

Mr. Jeffrey McClure

Pinal County Board of Supervisors, San Tan Family Advocacy Center
PO Box 827

Florence, AZ 85132

BOSChair@pinal.gov

RE: AG23-0016 RFGA Child and Family Advocacy Center Fund - Notification of Award

Dear Mr. McClure:

On the behalf of the Arizona Attorney General’s Office (“AGO”), I am notifying you that our office
has completed its evaluation of the grant applications received in response to RFGA # AG23-0016, RFGA
Child and Family Advocacy Center Fund. The evaluation was done in accordance with A.R.S. § 41-2702, §
41-191.11 and the criteria established in the Request for Grant Application (RFGA).

I am pleased to announce that San Tan Family Advocacy Center has been awarded $19,365.73
in grant funding from the AGO based upon the numbers submitted on behalf of your agency. This
amount was proportionately determined based upon services provided to victims by San Tan Family
Advocacy Center in calendar year 2021.

Please forward a copy(s) of your Certificate of Insurance per the contract requirements to Cindy
Palmer, Procurement Manager at Cindy.Palmer@azag.gov. Additional questions may also be directed to
Cindy Palmer at 602.542.7986.

On behalf of the Arizona Attorney General’s Office, we appreciate the time and effort you have
spent responding and submitting a proposal to this solicitation. Providing support services to our most

vulnerable victims is important work, and we wish the entire staff at San Tan Family Advocacy Center the
best in the New Year. If there is anything else the AGO can do in the meantime, please let us know.

Sincerely,

MMLW/

Mark Brnovich
Arizona Attorney General

2005 N Central Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85004 Wit: 602.542.7986 Fi#: 602.251.2285



